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          NEWSROUND FEBRUARY 2021  
Welcome to our news update for almshouse residents

CORONAVIRUS: We are so grateful that all those who tested positive over the new year period in Yoakley (staff and residents) are better and we are currently Covid free. Thank you for your prayers. It appears the country is going to remain in lockdown with schools closed until at least 8th March so we have to keep being careful. Let’s hope that by the summer we are free to enjoy our beautiful gardens and each other’s company with less restrictions.
VACCINATIONS: Some of you have had your first vaccination and some have had both. If you have not had either by the end of February, please let Julie the warden know and we will see what can be done.
HAPPY BIRTHDAY: A very Happy 90th Birthday on 23rd February to Pat Rhodes (cottage 4) and a Happy 100th Birthday on 27th February to Mary Grieves who joined us in Yoakley just after Christmas. We wish you both a wonderful day if a little different from what you would have normally planned! 
HOUSEKEEPING: The housekeeping team will be resuming cottage cleaning this month for those who have organised it. All staff are Covid tested 3 times a week now so we are as confident as we can be that we are not sharing the virus. Please try to stay out of their way whilst they are working in your home (2 metre distance).
ACTIVITIES: We are so pleased that Thelma (our activities coordinator)  is back with us after her long battle with the virus. She plans to retire this month on her 66th Birthday and we wish her a happy time and a good rest. Laura has been employed to organise activities in the future and she will be spending this month getting to know Yoakley residents and learning the ropes. Some time soon she will also join Julie on the warden round so that she can meet you all too.

STAFF: We welcome Pamela to the care staff team this month. Jayne the hairdresser is seriously unwell and currently in hospital in London having had emergency surgery on her back. She has a long recovery ahead of her and really needs our prayers. Laura (mentioned above) is also a hairdresser and will be helping us in Yoakley while Jayne is unwell.
